
Year R will be visiting Longdown Activity Farm on 

Thursday 18th May.  If you need to have a reminder 

of the letter that was sent out, you can find this by 

clicking here 

If  you would like a school packed lunch please let us 

know by 11th May. 

YEAR R VISIT AND 

SCHOOL PACKED 

LUNCH 
Our wonderful hard working Year 6’s will be sitting their 

SAT’s the week beginning Tuesday 9th May. 

A reminder that breakfast will be provided for Year 6 by the 

school that week from 8am. 

Year 6 End of SATS Celebration Afternoon & SATS Week 

Letter—click here to read. 

 

 

 

 

Our awesome Year 2’s will also be doing their SATS booklets 

in a relaxed environment the week beginning the 15th May. 

Good luck Year 2 and 6, we know all of you will do your best 

and do yourselves proud. 

SPORTS DAY! 

Sports Days this year will be held on two  

separate days for each Key Stage. 

Tuesday 23rd May – Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Thursday 25th May – Years R, 1 & 2 

 

 

Minstead Parents Meeting is on Monday 22nd 

May 3:30pm-4:00pm in the Gallery.  

YEAR 6 TRANSITION 

On 21st April, we sent out a letter asking for permission to 

share information about your Year 6 child with your child's  

secondary school. 

If we do not hear from you by Friday 12th May, we will          

assume you have no objections with the data sharing. 

If you do have any concerns regarding data protection, please 

email Nicky Fuller on info@wordsworthprimary.co.uk. 

If you want to be reminded of the letter that was sent out, 

please click here. 

https://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=647&type=pdf
https://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=656&type=pdf
https://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=631&type=pdf

